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City Clerk Staff

From: Marty Rehbein
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 10:35 AM
To: coldwaterjournal@yahoo.com
Cc: City Clerk Inbound
Subject: Thanks for applying for Ward 2

John, 
This e-mail is confirmation that we’ve received your Ward 2 application.   Thank you for your interest in serving our 
community!  MR 
 
Marty Rehbein | (She/Her) 
Legislative Services Director/City Clerk 
City Clerk Office 
406-552-6078 | rehbeinm@ci.missoula.mt.us 
 

 
 
 
 










